
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 3/25/2016 10:55:36 AM
Subject: SCDOT News Release

Lane Closures on US Highway 21 in Chester County

Beginning Monday, March 28

 

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) advises motorists of lane closures planned 
along a 1.6-mile portion of US Highway 21 in Chester County for a resurfacing project.

Beginning at 6 p.m. Monday, March 28, around the clock lane closures will be in effect from Wylies 
Mill Road to Landsford Road. Work will start on the southbound section and then switch to the northbound 
section.

The project is expected to last approximately one month, weather permitting. Motorists are advised to 
expect delays.

The SCDOT Chester Construction office is managing the project. For more information, contact 
Jeremiah Bradley at (803) 581-8008

Lynches River Contracting Inc., of Pageland, is the contractor.
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